

## Maple Grade School 22/23 KINDERGARTEN PREREGISTRATION



ALL INCOMING STUDENTS WHO WILL BE ATTENDING KINDERGARTEN IN THE FALL OF 2022 WILL NEED TO GO THROUGH A SCREENING PROCESS.

EACH SCREENING WILL LAST APPROXIMATELY 30 MINUTES.

STUDENTS MUST BE FIVE (5) ON OR BEFORE SEPTEMBER 1ST.

SCREENING MUST BE COMPLETED BEFORE BEING ASSIGNED TO A CLASS.

PLEASE BRING THEIR BIRTH CERTIFICATE AND SHOT RECORDS.

AN ADULT MUST ACCOMPANY THE STUDENT TO REGISTRATION.

IT IS OF VITAL IMPORTANCE THAT STUDENTS COMPLETE THE SCREENER AND THAT PARENTS MEET WITH MRS. VINES FOR A SOCIAL EMOTIONAL SCREENER. THIS ASSISTS US IN CLASSROOM PLACEMENT.

IT WILL BE NECESSARY TO CALL TO SCHEDULE YOUR APPOINTMENT TIME. PLEASE CALL MAPLE AT 283-6665.



TUESDAY, APRIL 26TH 8:00-4:00 WEDNESDAY, APRIL 27TH

8:00-4:00

**REGISTER NOW!**